
Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act 
 
The Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA) was enacted to ensure that parents are 
in control over any information collected from young children online.  The rule was designed to 
protect children under the age of 13.  Wilson Bank & Trust understands the importance of 
establishing relationships with children who will be our future customers, but we do not request 
personal information from children at locations on our website that are directed to children, and 
we do not solicit their participation in online activities where they might be required to enter any 
type of personal information.  


